
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
April 18, 2018 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “An Examination of the Small 
Business Administration’s 7(a) Loans to Poultry Farmers.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 
11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is for the Small Business Administration (SBA) Office of Inspector 
General (OIG) to present the results of its recent evaluation of the SBA’s 7(a) loans to poultry 
farmers.  Members will also have an opportunity to hear how SBA intends to implement the 
OIG’s recommendations to ensure future 7(a) loans meet the statutory, regulatory, and SBA 
requirements for eligibility. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 16, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Sharon Utz, Senior Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


